Box 219
Owensville, Indiana 47665

Est. 1917

January 18, 2024
SGSC Board of Trustees,

Due to the resignation of a library board member (Kent Martin) appointed by the
South Gibson School Corporation board of trustees, I respectfully ask that you
consider the following recommendation for an appointment as a replacement:

Linda Henry (812-664-7924) is a first-grade teacher at Owensville Community
School. She is dedicated to literacy, is an avid supporter of libraries, and is a well-
known and respected member of our community.

Thank you for your continued support.

il Cusrmo

Kyle Evans, Director



